
ELAC minutes from the September 28 meeting 

The meeting began at 6.47 pm in the Performing Arts Studio. 

The meeting began with the opening of the school year. Principal Mrs. Martha 
Chacon welcomed all parents to the meeting 
. 
The board shared the DELAC report from August but without any changes yet. 
The April minutes were approved, being the last ELAC of the 23-24 school year. 

Parents have been identified to represent our ELAC and DELAC families. 
Yadira Vasquez has been nominated to be our DELAC representative in our 
Santa Monica-Malibu district. Ederlinda was nominated to be ELAC Secretary at 
our monthly ELAC meetings. She will be in charge of taking the minutes at each 
meeting and reporting them to our community to post on the JAMS website. 

The principal shared information about absences and the danger of lowering 
grades at school. 

The JAMS Boys and Girls club gave a presentation about this year's membership 
and new pricing for JAMS students. 

The Athletic Director of our district gave a report about the sports offered this 
year such as Volleyball, Football and Basketball 

Nancy Guitierrez, our mental counselor, gave a small workshop on how to 
support and understand our children when they return to school after their 
vacation. 
Parents were presented with the parent guide for the school so they could read it. 
There were questions and answers throughout the meeting about different 
classes and counseling topics and issues. 

The meeting ended at 8.45pm 


